
The Honourable Athanase David, 
1496 Cresdent Street, Montreal.

Dear Mr. David:-
You will remember that I was Secretary for the Quebec Church 

Property Commission during the winter of 1926-1927.

I hare been asked about the return of some exhibits in the 
case of Atholstan. These consist of some original documents. I suggest 
that the owners be allowed to replace these by copies.

If you will be good enough to have the «le returned to me,
I snail see that this is done.

Yiurs faithfully.

Director.


